01JAN2012
From:

Ima Sailor
To:

Nautical Institute
Subject:

Request Approval to Enter DPO Training Scheme

I would like to enter the training scheme to attain my dynamic positioning operator certificate but do not currently hold one of the approved STCW certificates of competency.  I do however have the following certifications:

Master 100GRT issued by US Coast Guard (as an example)
Additional Certificate(s) of relevance if applicable
I am pursuing my DPO certificate in order to work as a DPO onboard a 100GRT vessel for the Boat X Offshore Company.

I have included copies of my certifications as well as a letter of confirmation from my company stating their intent to employ me as a DPO as mentioned above.

I eagerly look forward to your response so that I can begin training as soon as possible.  Thank you in advance for your time.

Sincerely,

Ima Sailor
DOB: dd/mm/yyyy

Ima.sailor@email.com

555-867-5309

123 Somewhere St.

Middleville, KS

USA
<attachment: copy of certificate>

<attachment: copy of certificate>

<attachment: company letter>
